
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Office: 250-398-6806 

Monday-Friday 

 9AM-3PM 
 
 CURRENT MASS SCHEDULE 

Weekday Daily Mass 

Monday – Friday 8:00AM 

Wednesday & Friday Only 6:30PM 

(Adoration Wednesdays 5:30PM-6:30PM) 

Weekend Masses: 

Saturday 5PM 

Sunday 9:30AM, 11AM and 7PM 
 

Confessions: available before each Mass or by appointment 

The faithful in the Diocese of Kamloops remain dispensed  

from the obligation to attend Sunday Mass  

All Bulletins and Notices will be posted on the following: 

www.sacredheartwl.ca and  https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/. 
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Pledge forms may be placed in the 

collection basket or put through the 

mail slot in the Parish office.  Extra 

pledge forms are in the foyer.  You can 

also ETransfer through fia@rcdk.org.  

(indicate what Parish you are from)   

Faith In Action - Campaign 31 – Walking With Jesus 

Parish Assessment:   $31,852.00 

Total Pledged:  $32,570.00 
Over Diocesan Goal: $1868.00 

Money received over Parish Assessment to be returned for 
Parish project of renovating the Church basement. 
  

Parish Bulletin 

January 9, 2022 

Baptism of the Lord 
 
 

Father Paul & I would like to thank all those who dropped off goodies, gifts and cards for 

Christmas.  Thank you for being so thoughtful and generous. Happy New Year! Cathy 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Tithing Envelopes - A reminder to pick up your 2022 envelopes in the Church Foyer.  If you 

wish to start using envelopes, please call the office of drop in.  Please do not use 2021 envelopes.  

The dates and numbers may be incorrect. 
 

ETransfer Giving – if you wish to use email transfer donations for your tithing, please use 
givingsacredheartwilliamslake@rcdk.org 

Please make sure, that in the “Notation” box of your ETransfer, you indicate what the donation 

is for (for example:  January 9 Donation or Share Lent etc.).   This allows more accuracy in 

producing your yearend tax receipt.  Any questions, please call. 
 

2021 Income Tax Receipts – please pick up in the Church Foyer.  If you are not attending Masses 

right now, please call and I can put your receipt in the mail. 

If you know of anyone that you would like put on our Parish Prayer List, please call and we will do so.  

Thank you. 
 
 

 

 

The Holy Father's Intentions for the Month of January 2022  
For true human fraternity 
“We pray for all those suffering from religious discrimination and persecution; may their own 
rights and dignity be recognized, which originate from being brothers and sisters in the human family.” 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

http://www.sacredheartwl.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/
mailto:fia@rcdk.org
mailto:givingsacredheartwilliamslake@rcdk.org

